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Legislative summary 
The Washington State Health Care Authority (HCA) is submitting this report pursuant to the requirement 
in ESSB 5741; Section 8(2); Chapter 319; Laws of 2019, codified in RCW 43.371.080; Subsection 2, which 
states:  

“The authority shall annually report to the appropriate committees of the legislature 
regarding any additional grants received or extended.” 

Grant activity 
HCA neither received nor extended any grants for the Washington State All-Payer Claims Database (WA-
APCD) between July 1, 2020, and June 30, 2021. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact Lorie Geryk, WA-APCD Program Manager, at 
lorie.geryk@hca.wa.gov. 
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